
    

 
 

NOTICE TO MARINERS 
 

No. 16 of 2023 
 

HMS MAGPIE Survey Operations 

 

Attention all mariners, for a period of 2 weeks please be advised that the survey 

vessel ‘HMS MAGPIE’ will be conducting survey operations in the approaches to 

Belfast Lough and up towards beacon 8.   

 

The vessel will maintain a listening watch on VHF Ch12 and Ch16.  

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

CAPTAIN K G Allen 
       HARBOUR MASTER 

Belfast 
23rd August 2023 


